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2017 WINTER 

 ELITE SCHOLARS ACADEMY ● PG. 3 

EAST CLAYTON ELEMENTARY ● PG. 1 

facilities 
Construction 

RIVERDALE HS GYM ● PG. 2 

MORROW & EDMONDS ELEMENTARY ● PG. 4 

New Construction Surges at CCPS 

 Nearly four months after the official groundbreaking, East Clayton Elementary is 

moving forward quite rapidly.  Construction of the new over 120,000 square feet facility 

includes eight phases. Productively the building pad has been graded and footings have 

been poured for all phases.  Along with this, Perkins+Will’s beautiful design is already 

peaking through with the erection of steel taking place of the K-2nd corridor and adminis-

trative area which includes both the cafeteria and gym. The stormwater detention pond is 

complete and  storm and sewer installation are ongoing.  The new East Clayton Elementary 

is scheduled for occupancy in the Summer of 2018.  
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Riverdale High Gym 

 Riverdale High School’s new Competition Gym continues to make forward progress. 

Steel erection has started and is complete with block and brick installation ongoing. Concur-

rently, installation of the 

sprinkler system, plumbing 

and electrical is ongoing. On 

the exterior, the new court-

yard is near completion and 

roofing installation has begun 

with the insulation as well as 

the ice and water shield com-

plete. The new Riverdale 

High Competition Gym and 

Existing Gym Modifications project  is scheduled for completion for the Fall of 2017. 
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 Great progress continues at the new Elite Scholars Academy.  With the completion of 

brick, roofing and window installation things are truly shaping up for the new facility.  Interior 

finishes have now begun in the 

middle school, administrative 

and commons areas. Painting is 

near completion, kitchen equip-

ment is complete and floor in-

stallation has begun. Outside of 

the facility, grading and the curb 

for the 400m track has begun 

and the concession stand is near 

completion.  The new Elite   

Scholars is scheduled for occupancy in the Winter of 2018. 

Elite Scholars Academy 
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Upcoming Projects 

 CCPS’ Construction Department is also still at work designing and revving up new pro-

jects. Recently, the Lee Street Elementary Renovation project , designed by BRPH Architects-

Engineers, Inc. was awarded to Nix-Fowler Constructors, Inc. for $3.3 million. The project is 

scheduled to begin this season.  Also, still under design is the Arnold Elementary School Reno-

vation project. The project is scheduled for bid and start of construction later this year.  

Morrow & Edmonds Elementary 
  

 With the completion of the new K-2nd and 3rd-5th grade playgrounds, the Morrow 

and Edmonds Elementary project is now complete. In addition to the playgrounds,  the project 

included painting and new flooring of the entire interior of the school, restroom upgrades, 

new intercom systems and security upgrades. The $8 million Morrow and Edmonds Elemen-

tary Renovations project was designed by Stevens & Wilkinson and performed by Meja      

Construction, Inc. 


